Bristol Town Administrator

From: Alan Huizenga <ahuizenga@gmeinc.biz>

Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2019 8:37 AM

To: Bristol Town Administrator

Cc: Kevin Harper

Subject: RE: Update cost estimates for Town's share of Stoney Hill infrastructure

Hi Valerie and Kevin-

This is certainly something we can come up with for you. Do you have a deadline in mind for this...maybe a meeting in
July?

Thanks you both,

Alan

Alan Huizenga, P.E.

President

Green Mountain Engineering, Inc.
802-862-5590

This communication, including any attachments, is solely for the confidential use of the person(s) named above. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the
sender immediately and delete/destroy the original. Any reader other than the intended recipient is hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this
message is strictly prohibited.

From: Bristol Town Administrator <townadmin@bristolvt.org>

Sent: Monday, June 3, 2019 2:38 PM

To: Alan Huizenga <ahuizenga@gmeinc.biz>

Cc: Kevin Harper <kevin@bristolworks.org>

Subject: Update cost estimates for Town's share of Stoney Hill infrastructure

Hi Alan,

The Selectboard at their last meeting indicated they would like to complete the Town’s obligations for the Stoney Hill
infrastructure sooner rather than later in an effort to get ahead of ever-increasing prices. | met with Kevin last week and
we affirmed our earlier thinking that it makes the most sense for that work to be done at the same time the other
projects are under construction. He recommended we find a way to update the cost estimates and agree on a price
that the Town would then either pay to Stoney Hill or deduct from the balance the remaining purchase price and call it a
day.

Given your familiarity with all of the project details and access to pricing resources, would you be willing and available to
update the cost estimates and come up with a current opinion of probable costs for the Town’s share? One detail you
may recall is that the Town agreed to pay the cost of overhead utilities and Stoney Hill would pay the difference for
underground.

Please let me know if this is something you or your team can do and if there is any info you would need from me.
Thanks,

--Valerie

Valerie Capels, Town Administrator
Town of Bristol
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